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PRIVATE REGISTRATIONS®

Discussion Notes
Support Staff Response
Dear Tabatha,

We have received your message regarding mylinh4education.org. As
we are only the private registration provider, we are unable to
investigate your complaint.

Below are some options for you to consider:

• If your goal is removal of website content, we encourage you to contact
the hosting provider, which you can identify by performing a network
Whois search found through a search engine.
• If you seek the identity of the domain owner, please review our
subpoena policies here:
https://www.domainsbyproxy.com/policy/Subpoena.aspx

Kind regards,

Office of the General Manager
Domains By Proxy, LLC

Customer Inquiry
Dear Sir or Madam, Washington State’s Public Disclosure Commission,
which regulates and enforces campaign finance laws and rules, has
received a complaint against the owner of domain name
www.mylinh4education.org We are investigating the allegations but are
unable to contact the owner (respondent) because there is not sufficient
information available on the www.mylinh4education.org website.
Specifically, the owner’s name and email address are needed. The
owner’s mailing address, if available, would also be helpful. Preliminary
research shows that Domains by Proxy, LLC is listed as “registrant” in
the Whois database for domain name www.mylinh4education.org A

mailto:tabatha.blacksmith@pdc.wa.gov
https://click-email.secureserver.net/3BrtDvirtrVN9sqts7ZLnP/?eid=emp.oeg.transactional.2220.None.None.None&plid=1695&marketId=en-US&currencyId=USD&redir=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.domainsbyproxy.com%3Fregionsite%3DUS%26marketid%3Den-US%26isc%3Ddbpbb2220%26utm_source%3Dplocp%26utm_medium%3Demail%26utm_campaign%3Den-US_x_email_base_pl%26utm_content%3D180726_2220_x_x_x_x_dbpbb2220_3BrtDvirtrVN9sqts7ZLnP


review of your company’s website shows that it will release the name
and personal information of its customers in “special situations” that
involve conforming with the law. We believe this to be one such situation
and hope that Domains by Proxy, LLC will be able to assist us in
obtaining the domain owner’s name and contact information so that we
may reach them directly regarding this matter. Additional information
regarding the Public Disclosure Commission can be found at
https://www.pdc.wa.gov/about-pdc When responding to this email,
please reference complaint #37765.   If you have any questions, please
do not hesitate to contact me at tabatha.blacksmith@pdc.wa.gov or
(360) 586-8929. Sincerely, Tabatha Blacksmith Tabatha Blacksmith
Compliance Coordinator WA State Public Disclosure Commission

Office of the General Manager, 
Domains By Proxy, LLC
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